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Port Blair dated the = March 2005.

To
The Director (IP&T),
A&N Administration,
Port Blair

Sub: Bharat Darshan Tour, 2004-2005 - regarding.

Sir, ‘
| am directed to refer to your letter No.10-5/2004-Pty/461 dated 24/2/2005 on the above

mentioned subject and to say that the information about ensuing Bharat Darshan Tour for the year
2004-2005 was'disseminated in all the three Relief Camps of the Nicobarese tribals at ITF Ground,

Nirmala Senior Secondary School Ground and Nicobarese Guest House, South Point.

None of the triba!ls staying at the Relief Camp set up at ITF ground and infront of
Nicobarese Guest House at South Point are willing to participate in the ensuing Bharat Darshan
Tour. However, Some boys and girls, mostly students staying at Relief Camp'at Nirmala Senior
Secondary School ground have come forward to participate in the ensuing Bharat Darshan Tour.
They have been given the prescribed form to furnish their particulars alongwith the consent of their

parents / guardians and village captains, but they are to submit the completed performa.

In this context it may be mentioned here that the tribals staying in the different Relief
Camps have started returning to their respective Islands in groups following availability of
materials for reconstruction of their houses. The tribal families may require the assistance of their

family members ( boys and girls ) in erecting their new houses.

Yours faithfully
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